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The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CIDI on the Draft Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas, and has the honor to refer to the request for comments on the summary table on the purposes and guiding principles of the proposed Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas.
In that connection, this Mission would like to state that it views the Summary Table as a positive and very useful initiative. The definition of terms, as well as the methodology for a logical construction of the Plan of Action are extremely important to establishing a firm basis for consensus. Hence, we fully agree on the proposal of the Chair and insist on the need to move forward on the basis of these initial agreements presented by way of the summary table.
Ecuador feels, however, that it is imperative for the Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas to be negotiated and approved as soon as possible and although it feels progress has been made with the Summary Table presented by the Chair, the fact that negotiations on the Action Plan document need to start cannot be ignored. Based on this, Ecuador has made several comments on the Proposed Plan of Action circulated by the Chair on November 2, 2012. Said comments are attached to this note. 

The purpose of the aforementioned comments is to complement the draft presented by the Chair. It is our understanding that it will be enhanced as soon as the Summary Table is approved.  Ecuador hopes to make further comments on the text and therewith to contribute to the negotiation process it considers to be so important. We would therefore like to urge you to expedite the process undertaken by this Working Group and to fulfill the mandate given.
Washington, D.C., February 5, 2013
To the
Chair of the Joint Working Group 
of the Permanent Council and CIDI
on the Draft Plan of Action of the 
Social Charter of the Americas
Washington, D.C.
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